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The Annual Meeting of Shirley Parish Council was held at St Michael’s 
Church, Shirley on Monday 8th June 2015 at 7.30pm

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE : NONE

2. REPORT FROM THE CHAIR FOR YEAR ENDING 31ST MARCH 2015

The Chairman, Cllr John Foster, introduced himself and the Procedure 
for the meeting.

Cllr Foster believes the Council over the previous 12 months had set out 
to achieve and accomplished all it intended to do. This included the new 
lay-by which has been well received and the felling of the Wellingtonia 
trees in St Michael’s Church yard and on the corner of St Michael’s Close 
which had become very large and dangerous. 

The Council had held some noisy meetings and all Cllrs were thanked for 
their help over the past year.

3. ELECTION OF OFFICERS

Cllr Foster asked for nominations from the newly elected Council. Mr H 
Tyler nominated Mr A Taylor and was seconded by Mr A Baker. All in 
favour, Mrs S Walker, Mr A Baker, Mr H Tyler, Mr I Crabtree

The Code of Conduct was signed by all new Councillors.



The newly elected Chairman, Cllr Taylor signed Acceptance of Office.

MEETING ENDED AT 7.45PM


